
Comment on Notice 2013-22
from Paige Pierce, RW Smith & Associates, Inc

on Monday, January 13, 2014

Comment:

We wish to express our support of the positions expressed in the letter submitted by Chris Charles of Wulff,
Hansen & Co. He makes a number of pertinent points regarding the MSRB's proposed changes to continuing
education requirements. These changes as proposed are redundant and too prescriptive, likely impacting smaller
firms the hardest, creating a potentially negative impact on limited resources without an offsetting benefit.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment.

Thank you,
Paige Pierce


